
Minutes of the meeting 
Annual General Meeting-2017 
IEEE Bhubaneswar Sub-Section  

 
 
Date:  04.02.2017 
 
Venue: Multidisciplinary Research Cell, Siksha ‘O’ Anusandhan University, Bhubaneswar 
 

1. The new Executive council for the year 2017 has been approved by the AGM as attached. 

 

2. The financial status for the year 2016 has been presented and the same will be placed 

before the EC meeting after audit. 

 

3. The technical co-sponsorship of the conference ICIT-2017 has been approved and will be 

forwarded to Kolkata Section. 

 

4. C V Raman institute has submitted the compliance report for the technical co-sponsorship of 

International Conference on Man and Machine Interfacing (MAMI 2017). CV Raman has now 

met all basic requirements set by the sub-section and it was decided to recommend the case 

to Kolkata section. In order to ensure that desired standards are maintained, Dr 

Badrinarayanm Sahu and Dr Harish Sahoo were requested to work as observers   on behalf 

of the sub section till the end of the seminar. The college shall invite the observers to 

important meetings and the seminar.  

 

5. A Two days workshop on Communication Technologies has been tentatively planned by Prof 

Jayashree Ratnam during 3rd week of March 2017 at ITER, SOA University. 

 

6. The newsletter is under preparation and will be released soon. 

 

The balance sheet and the attendance is attached for your reference. 

The meeting ended with thanks to the members attended the AGM. 


